
111 Largo Medical Center 
il@J A Teaching Hospital 

More Minds Advancing Medicine 

January 14, 2019 

Mr. Greg Woodrum 
Administrative Manager 
Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration 

RE: Medical Control Board membership 

Dear Greg, 

I will be resigning from the Medical Control Board effective February 1, 2019, which is also my 
last day at Largo Medical Center. I have the following nominations for my replacement and 
vacant alternate position. 

• Member: Christos Politis, MD, Administrator and Chief Medical Officer 
• Alternate: Brad Whitmer, Assistant Administrator 

Dr. Politis comes to Largo Medical Center after serving as Chief Medical Officer of Memorial 
Hospital in Tampa. 

Brad Whitmer has been with Largo Medical Center since completing his Master of Healthcare 
Administration studies and has been an outstanding member of our administrative team. 

I believe both will be excellent additions to the Medical Control Board. Please let me know if 
you have any questions. Thank you for allowing me the privilege of serving our community. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Degina 
Chief Executive Officer 
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